PARKER COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 9
Regular Meeting 21st of April, 2020

—

Meeting scheduled for April 21, 2020, was canceled due to Covid-19.

2. Bank statement dated March 31, 2020 showing an ending balance of $1,224,118.97 was emailed to the
Board for review along with the April expenditures (copy attached). Directive given by Jim C. to pay
April expenditures.

3. Next meeting date will be May 19, 2020.

Jack M. Pritchard, Secretary

Parker County Emergency Services District No. 9
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